
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
From 

 

IT’S ONLY JANUARY, BUT IT’S TIME TO START THINKING ABOUT EDUCATION 
OPTIONS FOR THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR.   

JOIN US FOR AN INFORMAL, INFORMATIONAL Q & A SESSION.  WE’LL HELP 
YOU LEARN ABOUT HOMESCHOOLING AND OTHER SCHOOL CHOICE 

OPTIONS. 

   

THURSDAY, JANUARY 23 

8:30-9:30am 
Stop in anytime or stay for the whole hour.   

Bring questions! 

Email kimcoluccio@matthewerik.com for more information. 
   

The Matthew Erik Academy is located inside Life’s Oasis 
Church at 3688 N. Wickham Rd. Unit C 

(behind the Running Zone) 
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